
Your contribution to the “Building Our Future & Preserving Our Past” capital campaign will help renovate the Ellendale Opera House and 
build a better quality of life for our community and region. We’re a 501(c)(3) charitable non-profit organization and your contribution is tax 

deductible to the extent allowed by law. We are qualified to receive tax deductible bequests, devises, transfers or gifts. Contact us for details about 
the tax advantages of donating appreciated stock. Please note if you want to be billed over a one-, two- or three-year period. If the contribution is a 
multi-year pledge, the annual amount will be billed March 1 of each year. If you would like to designate your donation for the operating budget of 
the Opera House, please note on your donation check.

For questions or additional information, contact Executive Director Justin Meidinger, phone 701.535.0347, or email: jmmeid@hotmail.com

     Name(s)							       Address			 

     City			   State		  Zip			   Email 					     Telephone

     My/Our gift is in honor of

     Enclosed is a one-time gift of $                                   . OR, enclosed is the first of a 3-year pledge of $                                   to O.P.E.R.A., Inc. Please bill us annually.

Make check payable to O.P.E.R.A., Inc., and mail to O.P.E.R.A., Inc., P.O. Box 334, Ellendale, ND 58436


